
Notice of Meeting Cancelation 
 

UNIFIED FIRE SERVICE AREA  
Tuesday, July 19, 2016 

Canceled 
 

UFA Fire Station 126 
607 East 7200 South 

Salt Lake City, UT 84047	
  
 

Reasonable accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) for 
individuals with disabilities may be provided upon receipt of a request with three working days 
notice.  For assistance, please call 385-468-9012.  Members Of The Board May Participate 
Electronically. The Public May Attend. 
 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Unified Fire Service Area for July 19, 2016 is 
canceled. The next Board meeting will be held on August 16, 2016 at 8:30 a.m. or 
immediately following the Unified Fire Authority Board Meeting. 


